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Friends of the South Slopes 
 

October  2018 

Thanks for Your Support on Sept. 17th 
 

Thank you to everyone who came out to help celebrate the Province's acquisition of the Myra 
Wetlands property. The weather gods cooperated! 
 

Special thanks to Kelowna-Mission MLA Steve Thomson who attended the festivities and spoke 
about the value of this land acquisition and FOSS’ support and promotion of it since Myra-Bellevue 
Provincial Park was established in 2001. 
 

Christian Morrissette, BC Parks Senior Ranger, 
also acknowledged FOSS for championing this 
endeavor. FOSS President Brad Wright thanked 
everyone for coming. 
 

FOSS’ awesome volunteers were recognized, 
noting in particular FOSS’ Adopt a Trail 
volunteers and the businesses that are part of 

FOSS’ Adopt a Trail Sponsorship 
Program.  FOSS recognizes these 
sponsors with plaques on the sign posts 
on their adopted trails. 

Priest Cr. Bridge (Fairlane Trail) Sunrise over the South Slopes (Photo Credit: Jane Blamire) 

FOSS’ President Brad Wright &  
BC Parks’ Sr. Ranger Christian Morrissette 

MLA Steve Thomson 
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Welcome to the 
Celebration! 

Speeches 

Burgers & ‘Dogs 
cooked on the 
CarBQ 



 

3                                                                                   Friends of the South Slopes Newsletter   October, 2018 

Recognizing the  
Adopt A Trail Sponsors 

A walk to the 
Wetlands 

It was a great day! Many FOSS members took advantage of the 2019 ‘Early Bird’ 
membership renewal. We signed up a number of new FOSS members too. 

Plans are now getting underway for the FOSS AGM, January 10th, 2019. We will 
be looking for new/additional Board members—perhaps YOU would consider this? 
We’re a fun, positive group and the ‘work’ is very rewarding and worthwhile. 
Interested? Contact the board at info@foss-kelowna.org 
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